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To mark the launch of the development project PBL & Multicultural teamwork the C-Inter research network should like to invite colleagues to a one-day seminar on May 10, 9.30-15.30, at Kroghstræde 3, room 2.126.
The seminar will consist partly of papers outlining key challenges related to the themes of interdisciplinarity and multiculturalism, partly a presentation and discussion of PBL development projects aiming to address such challenges. 
Programme:
	9:30
	Welcome (coffee)

	10:00-11:00
	Hanne Tange, Normal & deviant in international, interdisciplinary MA programmes

	11:00-12:00
	Tom Børsen/Lone Stub Pedersen, Interdisciplinary competences & PBL

	12:00-13:00
	Lunch

	13:00-14:00
	Ane Bislev, Multicultural challenges in a Sino-Danish double degree program

	14:00-15:00
	Kirsten Jæger, Multicultural teamwork & PBL

	15:00
	Coffee & goodbye



Participation in the workshop is free, but please register by sending a mail to Hanne Tange: tange@cgs.aau.dk. Deadline for registration: May 3.  
You are welcome to participate in the morning or afternoon programme, but please inform us about this when registering. We should also like to know if you intend to join us for lunch. 
On behalf of the C-Inter group
Kirsten Jæger and Hanne Tange
